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Press Release

The Maine Municipal Tax Collectors’ and Treasurers’ Association is proud to announce that
Patricia Fallon of the Town of Boothbay Harbor has successfully completed training and seminars to
achieve the distinction of being Certification as Tax Collector with the MMTCTA.

The designation has taken many hours of continuous hard work and dedication to complete. Please
extend your congratulations to a job well done to Patricia Fallon for this accomplishment.

Maine Municipal Tax Collectors’ and Treasurers’ Association will provide leadership, education
and resources to achieve professionalism, uniformity of processes and networking opportunities. The
MMTCTA has over 700 members-strong statewide with approximately one quarter of the members
completing the certification program. The MMTCTA certification program is designed to train new tax
collectors and treasurers and to provide training opportunities for continuing achievement for veteran
members, Anyone wishing to learn more about the MMTCTA can go to the website at www.mmtcta.org
or contact any one of the Executive Board members.




